
Hi there,  

 

I’m writing in support of Red Rooster. They are amazing venue that we work with doing burlesque and drag 
shows. They have been incredibly supportive of our community and extremely welcoming. Good venues 
for live shows are hard to come by. We recognize the tragedy that happened and are deeply saddened. 
We also recognize this is a safe space for our community that would be a tragic loss. Tim has always been 
dedicated to doing the right thing and to doing better when you know better. From my understanding, he’s 
been doing everything right that he can to keep things moving in a positive direction. He’s even held 
fundraisers for the community for wyca, Ukrainian relief and girls rock camp since the incident. He’s a 
dedicated and wonderful human trying to provide a safe and welcoming place for the community. 
Mistakes may have been made but he’s doing everything he can to ensure a positive way forward. Please 
recognize the tragic loss this would be for the community. 

 

Kindly, 

Mama No Shits 

Bumday Productions  

 


